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August24,2010 

Carlos D. Garcia Rodriguez, M.D. 

President 

Society of Nuclear Medicine of Puerto Rico 

Centro Medico Mail Station 206 

P.O. Box 70344 

San Juan, P.R. 00936 


Dear Carlos D. Garcia Rodriguez: 

According to our conversation, I am requesting the opportunity to offer an approximately 
50 min. lecture to nuclear medicine physiCians and RSO's during our society annual 
convention on September 24-26, 2010 at "EI San Juan Hotel & Casino" Isla Verde, 
Puerto Rico. 

The presentation discusses the legal and regulatory requirements of the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission 1 regarding the operation of a nuclear medicine clinic. The 
presentation also discusses my experiences as participant of an alternate dispute 
resolution process with the NRC. 

I appreciate your consideration regarding my submittal. 

Sincerely yours, 

11< *-;'1, lY!1 ~t-'1 ~. lcOt/'~ 
, Juan E. Perez Monte, M.D. ...,-,La Villa de T orrimar 


Reina Isabel # 175 

Guaynabo, P.R. 00969 


cc: Marc Ferdas, Chief 

Medical Branch (NRC Region I) 


1 "NRC" 


